
State of Alaska 
Notice of a Local Boundary Commission (LBC) Workshop 

 

The LBC will hold a workshop to discuss LBC laws and procedures, as well as other administrative topics. As there 
are no action items on the agenda, there will not be a public comment period.  

This meeting will take place on Thursday, March 5, 2020, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. with a lunch break from 
11:30 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Atwood Building, 550 W. Seventh Avenue, Conference 
Room 1620, in Anchorage, Alaska. The meeting will also be available toll free via teleconference by calling 1-800-
315-6338 and using access code 94587.  

Any meeting materials, including an agenda, will be available on the LBC website at 
https://www.commerce.alaska.gov/web/dcra/LocalBoundaryCommission/PublicMeetings.aspx. If you have 
questions, contact the LBC staff at LBC@alaska.gov or at 269-4559/4587. Persons interested in receiving future 
notices from the LBC are encouraged to sign up for the email list serve at 
http://list.state.ak.us/mailman/listinfo/DCED-LocalBoundaryCommission. Individuals with disabilities who need 
auxiliary aids, services, or special modifications to participate must contact LBC staff as soon as possible. 
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